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April 6, 2023 
 
TO:  Montana House Taxation Committee 

Paul Fielder – Chair     Josh Kassmier 
Tom Welch – Vice Chair   Scot Kerns 
Mark Thane – Vice Chair   Rhonda Knudsen 
Kim Abbott     Marty Malone 
Brad Barker     Marilyn Marler 
Larry Brewster    Russel Miner 
Alice Buckley     George Nikolakakos 
Ed Butcher     Melissa Romano 
Jill Cohenour     Tanner Smith 
Sherry Essmann     Sue Vinton 
Dave Fern 
 

RE:  Missoula Area Chamber of Commerce position on SB523 (4.4.2023) 
 
From:   Kim Latrielle, President/CEO Missoula Area Chamber of Commerce 
 
 
To Montana State 2023 Legislative Leadership: 
 
The Missoula Area Chamber of Commerce believes that Tax Increment Financing (TIF) is an 
important infrastructure tool that we need to retain, particularly in areas where we want to 
encourage redevelopment.   TIF is Montana's most effective tool in facilitating public private 
partnerships and is one of the few tools Montana communities have to directly incentive private 
investment in their communities.   
 
The provisions of Senate Bill 523 reduce the effectiveness of TIF as an economic development 
tool.  The proposed limitations on district lifespans risk forced sunsetting of districts before they 
mature as engines of economic change.  TIF is not currently bogged down in red tape; the 
provision for elections, elimination of school mills*, and cap on administrative costs create 
obstacles and limit TIF’s ability to be responsive to opportunities as they arise.   
 
* Refer to SB 523, fiscal analysis note #15 as published on March 27, 2023: The Office of Public 
Institution believes that there is no fiscal impact to schools and the agency.  
 
 
Action:  The Missoula Area Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors (GA 
Committee) voted to oppose SB523 as drafted 4.4.2023.    








